
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
Date: Friday 10th November 2023 

 
‘Super Sixties’ Enrichment day. 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

  

Our topic this term is ‘Super Sixties!’ The children are already enjoying finding out all about life during 

this exciting decade.  

As part of our topic, we will be learning about fashions in the sixties. We are planning an enrichment 

day on Thursday 7th December. On this day, children may come to school dressed in sixties inspired 

fashion. There are some simple costume suggestions available on the website on the Y3/4 page: 

https://www.headlandsprimary.org.uk/page/?title=Year+3%2F4&pid=101&action=saved 

This will be a fun day and the children will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of sixties 

themed activities.  

 

Once again, we thank you for your ongoing support.  

 
Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Grace-Britton, Mrs Fowler, Miss King and Miss Welch 
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